## St. Patrick's Parish School - 444 Kiewa Street, Albury, NSW, 2640



Telephone: 02 6021 4464 Email: info@spaww.catholic.edu.au www.spaww.catholic.edu.au

28th November, 2018

Dear Parents of Students in Year 6 for 2019.

Re: Canberra Excursion 2019

The feedback that we received from the 2018 teachers, parents and students was that Canberra Excursion was too rushed. It was conducted over 2 days which was too tiring and the children came back exhausted after a very early start.

Two big days and then getting home late.

With this in mind, we are proposing to move to a two-night, three-day excursion to Canberra on Monday 25th, Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th of November, 2019. Whilst the excursion will not visit any more venues, it will be much more relaxed and provide opportunities to explore venues more fully.

The means there will be an additional cost for another night's accommodation, meals and bus driver's wages. The total cost will be \$400.00 per student for the excursion.

I would very much like to hear feedback and parents' views before we commit with the deposit on Monday, 4<sup>th</sup> December, 2018.

Please feel free to send in a written response or email info@spaww.catholic.edu.au

Regards

Rob Unsworth

Principal

